
From: Catherine Baker [ozpos@linknet.com.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 24 July 2001 9:21 AM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC Board Senate Enquiry

ATTENTION ABC SENATE ENQUIRY

I am a 57-year-old HSC English teacher who is hereby registering her wish to see a
mechanism in place that ensures ABC Board members are democratically elected, free of
party-political agendas. The present system is destroying our ABC.

Sincerely,

Catherine Baker




